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J£ TXIE MINE, ,

RD. #2. Rox 110E

Hud v York 12534 518-828-6909

- August 25, 198,

Dear Mr. Blackwell:

Thank you for your letter of August 17,1983 regarding

the “White House Qutreach Working Group on Central America.

It was a pleasure to meet you at the last Qutreach
meeting. As you probably know from Dennis Howe, I am
most interested in the Central America area, having studied

and taught the history of Latin America for some years.

I hope that I will be able to be of some assistance
in carrying the administration's message and have today
forwarded to Joyce Thomann a proposed press release to
be issued in the name of George Clark, New York State
Republican Chairman. Mr. Clark is quite enthused about
having Republicans and others in few York State learn more

about the President's Central American policy.

Please feel free to make any changes whatsoever in

the press rzlease since there will be no distribution without

your full approval.

Looking forward to seeing you again soon.






















































































